
 
 

Bryce H. Swindle VFW Post 10630 

3226 Davis Street Post10630@vfwnc.com 

Hope Mills, NC 28348 www.facebook.com/VFW10630 

August 29, 2023 

 

Post 10630 General Order 2 

 

1. Harvey Stewart is appointed Post Armorer. 

 

2. Raffle tickets formerly known as the Department Bass Pro Shop raffle are available. You can 

purchase your tickets at a Post meeting or contact one of our Post Officers. 

 

3. We have a table reserved at the Cumberland County Fair on Saturday, September 2, 2023, from 

1300 to closing. If you would like to volunteer to help recruit membership and promote our 

programs, please reply to “post10630@vfwnc.com” or call 910.850.0580. 

 

4. Fall Post Cleanup is scheduled in conjunction with the Hope Mills town cleanup on Saturday, 

September 16, 2023, from 0900-1200. Please come down to help. 

 

5. Bingo at the North Carolina State Veterans Home located at 214 Cochran Avenue, Fayetteville, 

is the third Saturday of the month. For this month it will be September 16, 2023, at 1400. Setup 

will start at 1330. 

 

6. The Hope Mills yard sale will be Saturday, September 23, 2023, from 0900-1300. If you have 

items you’d like to get rid of you can setup a table either inside the Post or in the Post parking lot. 

Please send an email to “post10630@vfwnc.com” if you plan on setting up a table. 

 

7. Our Post in cooperation with the Kiwanis Club of Hope Mills will be conducting a BBQ 

fundraiser on Friday, September 29, 2023, 1000-1400. We need at least 10 drivers to deliver meals 

to our community schools and businesses. To volunteer to drive, please contact Michelle Harling 

at either 910.308.5907 or “hckharling@gmail.com”. 

 

8. Please plan on attending our Post Holiday party on December 9, 2023. More to follow. 

 

9. Please help promote our ongoing Core Programs. Specifically the Voice of Democracy, Patriot’s 

Pen, Smart/Maher Citizenship Teacher Education award and the “Buddy”® Poppy King, Queen, 

Prince and Princess competition. Please encourage eligible friends and family members to apply. 

 

10. Our Post now has a website. Please visit “vfw10630.org” to keep up-to-date with Post 

activities. 

 

 

 

     //SIGNED// 

    JAMES A. MORRIS 

    Commander 


